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Meet the Compliance Officer for IPSA 
 

As you know, Peter Davis has been appointed as Compliance Officer for IPSA. As promised in his 
introductory email to MPs sent just before Christmas, he is holding a drop in session on the 7 
February, between 11am and 3pm in the Members’ Centre at Portcullis House.  The drop in session 
will be an opportunity to talk to Peter about his approach to the job and to help MPs understand the 
function of the Compliance Officer for IPSA.   
 
 

Annual review 
 

The consultation for the Annual Review of the MPs’ Expenses and Costs Scheme closes tomorrow, 20 
January.  MPs and their staff who have not yet responded are invited to submit their views on 
the consultation, which focuses on the provisions for MPs’ staffing, as well as reviewing some of the 
existing rules and some possible new areas for incorporation within the Scheme. 
 
The consultation document and short online survey are available on our website at 
www.parliamentarystandards.org.uk.  
 
Electronic responses should be forwarded to schemeconsultation@parliamentarystandards.org.uk, 
or sent in hard copy to IPSA, 7th Floor Portland House, Bressenden Place, London SW1E 5BH. 
 
The responses received will be used to revise the MPs’ Expenses and Costs Scheme, which will be 
published in time for the new financial year. 
 
 

Phone:  IPSA Information Line: 020 7811 6400 (Opening hours 1pm-5pm, Monday to Friday) 
 

Email:   info@parliamentarystandards.org.uk 

 

Post:      IPSA, 7th floor, Portland House, Bressenden Place, London, SW1E 5BH 

 

Website:  www.parliamentarystandards.org.uk 
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